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IPA Philippines Presents on Evaluation of
Judicial Reforms to the Supreme Court

On September 30, IPA Philippines presented the results of the Impact Evaluation of Judicial
Reform Programs to high-level officials. The virtual presentation was attended by the Chief
Justice and Associate Justices of the Supreme Court of the Philippines (SC), Undersecretary of
the National Economic and Development Authority (NEDA), Third Secretary of the Australian
Government Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade (DFAT), National President of the
Integrated Bar of the Philippines and former Executive Director of 3ie. The presentation was
given by Dr. Nassreena Sampaco-Baddiri, IPA Philippines Country Director; and Dr. Aniceto
Orbeta Jr, Principal Investigator from the Philippine Institute for Development Studies. Apart
from conducting the impact evaluation, IPA Philippines also provided monitoring and
evaluation technical assistance in the form of workshops and document reviews. The team
has been requested to present the findings to other agencies and continue to provide M&E
advice to the Supreme Court.



